
      

 

   

  

 

Multiple REALTOR® members have been contacted today, Feb. 10th via phone by an 
individual who identified himself as "Greene County Sergeant Tom Wader," phone number 
434-837-7168. He fraudulently claims that "you missed a court date."  
  

CAAR has been in contact with the Greene County Sheriff's Department, and they have 
confirmed this individual does not work for their office. They advise you to not engage with 
this individual or share any personal information. You do not need to call the Greene County 
Sheriff's Department if you are contacted by this individual as they are already aware of the 
scam.   
  

This incident will be added to the "Safety" webpage, which is an icon in the "CAAR Portal 
Links" section of the Single Sign On Dashboard.  
  

Please make your safety a priority! 
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